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29th Annual Briefing on Land Use and Development Law — Materials
Available

Perkins Coie attorneys, including regular

contributors to this report, recently presented the 29th Annual Land Use & Development Law Briefing in San
Francisco, Palo Alto and Walnut Creek. The presentation focused on 2018 legal developments and trends in land
use, affordable housing, CEQA, wetlands and endangered species. The final presentation in this year's series is
scheduled for January 29, 2019, in San Diego. An electronic version of the 29th Annual Land Use &
Development Law Breakfast Briefing materials is available here. For a hard copy of the materials, please contact
michellerodriguez@perkinscoie.com.
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